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WCA Newsletter Announcement





We’re GOING GREEN!!!!!





In an effort to do our part as an association to save our planet, we are offering to our members the option of receiving your WCA Spotlight Newsletter via email.


All you need to do is send us an email at � HYPERLINK "mailto:wisca@corrections.com" ��wisca@corrections.com� informing our staff you would like to receive your newsletter electronically. 
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